
  at 0630 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  at 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, put (send) away, release, set {at} liberty.[ql

  away 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, put (send) {away}, release, set at liberty.[ql

  be 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, {be} guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  be 3080 # lusis {loo'-sis}; from 3089; a loosening, i.e.
(specifically) divorce: -- to {be} loosed.[ql

  break 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- {break} (up), destroy, dissolve,
(un-)loose, melt, put off. Compare 4486.[ql

  break 4486 # rhegnumi {hrayg'-noo-mee}; or rhesso {hrace'-so};
both prolonged forms of rheko (which appears only in certain
forms, and is itself probably a strengthened form of agnumi [see
in 2608]); to "break", "wreck" or "crack", i.e. (especially)to
sunder (by separation of the parts; 2608 being its intensive
[with the preposition in composition], and 2352 a shattering to
minute fragments; but not a reduction to the constituent
particles, like 3089) or disrupt, lacerate; by implication, to
convulse (wih spasms); figuratively, to give vent to joyful
emotions: -- {break} (forth), burst, rend, tear.[ql

  burst 4486 # rhegnumi {hrayg'-noo-mee}; or rhesso {hrace'-so};
both prolonged forms of rheko (which appears only in certain
forms, and is itself probably a strengthened form of agnumi [see
in 2608]); to "break", "wreck" or "crack", i.e. (especially)to
sunder (by separation of the parts; 2608 being its intensive
[with the preposition in composition], and 2352 a shattering to
minute fragments; but not a reduction to the constituent
particles, like 3089) or disrupt, lacerate; by implication, to
convulse (wih spasms); figuratively, to give vent to joyful
emotions: -- break (forth), {burst}, rend, tear.[ql

  come 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, {come} to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  depart 0360 # analuo {an-al-oo'-o}; from 303 and 3089; to
break up, i.e. depart (literally or figuratively): -- {depart},
return.[ql

  depart 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) {depart}, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.[ql
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  destroy 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- {destroy}, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  destroy 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- break (up), {destroy}, dissolve,
(un-)loose, melt, put off. Compare 4486.[ql

  determine 1956 # epiluo {ep-ee-loo'-o}; from 1909 and 3089; to
solve further, i.e. (figuratively) to explain, decide: --
{determine}, expound.[ql

  dismiss 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to
free fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss
(reflexively, depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or
(specially) divorce: -- (let) depart, {dismiss}, divorce,
forgive, let go, loose, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.
[ql

  dissolve 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, {dissolve}, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  dissolve 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- break (up), destroy, {dissolve},
(un-)loose, melt, put off. Compare 4486.[ql

  divorce 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to
free fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss
(reflexively, depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or
(specially) divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, {divorce},
forgive, let go, loose, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.
[ql

  down 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw {down}.[ql

  expound 1956 # epiluo {ep-ee-loo'-o}; from 1909 and 3089; to
solve further, i.e. (figuratively) to explain, decide: --
determine, {expound}.[ql

  faint 1590 # ekluo {ek-loo'-o}; from 1537 and 3089; to relax
(literally or figuratively): -- {faint}.[ql

  feeble 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- {feeble}, sick of the (taken with) palsy.[ql

  forgive 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to
free fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss
(reflexively, depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or
(specially) divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce,
{forgive}, let go, loose, put (send) away, release, set at
liberty.[ql

  forth 4486 # rhegnumi {hrayg'-noo-mee}; or rhesso {hrace'-so};
both prolonged forms of rheko (which appears only in certain
forms, and is itself probably a strengthened form of agnumi [see
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in 2608]); to "break", "wreck" or "crack", i.e. (especially)to
sunder (by separation of the parts; 2608 being its intensive
[with the preposition in composition], and 2352 a shattering to
minute fragments; but not a reduction to the constituent
particles, like 3089) or disrupt, lacerate; by implication, to
convulse (wih spasms); figuratively, to give vent to joyful
emotions: -- break ({forth}), burst, rend, tear.[ql

  go 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let {go},
loose, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.[ql

  guest 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be {guest}, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  havock 3075 # lumainomai {loo-mah'-ee-nom-ahee}; middle voice
from a probably derivative of 3089 (meaning filth); properly, to
soil, i.e. (figuratively) insult (maltreat): -- make {havock} of.
[ql

  let 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, {let} go,
loose, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.[ql

  let 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- ({let}) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.[ql

  liberty 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to
free fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss
(reflexively, depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or
(specially) divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive,
let go, loose, put (send) away, release, set at {liberty}.[ql

  lodge 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, {lodge}, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  loose 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
{loose}, put (send) away, release, set at liberty.[ql

  loosed 3080 # lusis {loo'-sis}; from 3089; a loosening, i.e.
(specifically) divorce: -- to be {loosed}.[ql

  make 3075 # lumainomai {loo-mah'-ee-nom-ahee}; middle voice
from a probably derivative of 3089 (meaning filth); properly, to
soil, i.e. (figuratively) insult (maltreat): -- {make} havock of.
[ql

  melt 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- break (up), destroy, dissolve,
(un-)loose, {melt}, put off. Compare 4486.[ql
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  nought 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
{nought}, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  of 3075 # lumainomai {loo-mah'-ee-nom-ahee}; middle voice from
a probably derivative of 3089 (meaning filth); properly, to soil,
 i.e. (figuratively) insult (maltreat): -- make havock {of}.[ql

  of 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick {of} the (taken with) palsy.[ql

  off 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- break (up), destroy, dissolve,
(un-)loose, melt, put {off}. Compare 4486.[ql

  overthrow 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089;
to loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, {overthrow}, throw down.[ql

  palsy 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of the (taken with) {palsy}.[ql

  put 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, {put} (send) away, release, set at liberty.[ql

  put 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- break (up), destroy, dissolve,
(un-)loose, melt, {put} off. Compare 4486.[ql

  ransom 3083 # lutron {loo'-tron}; from 3089; something to
loose with, i.e. a redemption price (figuratively, atonement): --
 {ransom}.[ql

  release 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to
free fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss
(reflexively, depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or
(specially) divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive,
let go, loose, put (send) away, {release}, set at liberty.[ql

  rend 4486 # rhegnumi {hrayg'-noo-mee}; or rhesso {hrace'-so};
both prolonged forms of rheko (which appears only in certain
forms, and is itself probably a strengthened form of agnumi [see
in 2608]); to "break", "wreck" or "crack", i.e. (especially)to
sunder (by separation of the parts; 2608 being its intensive
[with the preposition in composition], and 2352 a shattering to
minute fragments; but not a reduction to the constituent
particles, like 3089) or disrupt, lacerate; by implication, to
convulse (wih spasms); figuratively, to give vent to joyful
emotions: -- break (forth), burst, {rend}, tear.[ql

  return 0360 # analuo {an-al-oo'-o}; from 303 and 3089; to
break up, i.e. depart (literally or figuratively): -- depart,
{return}.[ql

  scatter 1262 # dialuo {dee-al-oo'-o}; from 1223 and 3089; to
dissolve utterly: -- {scatter}.[ql
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  send 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, put ({send}) away, release, set at liberty.[ql

  set 0630 # apoluo {ap-ol-oo'-o}; from 575 and 3089; to free
fully, i.e. (literally) relieve, release, dismiss (reflexively,
depart), or (figuratively) let die, pardon or (specially)
divorce: -- (let) depart, dismiss, divorce, forgive, let go,
loose, put (send) away, release, {set} at liberty.[ql

  sick 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, {sick} of the (taken with) palsy.[ql

  taken 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of the ({taken} with) palsy.[ql

  tear 4486 # rhegnumi {hrayg'-noo-mee}; or rhesso {hrace'-so};
both prolonged forms of rheko (which appears only in certain
forms, and is itself probably a strengthened form of agnumi [see
in 2608]); to "break", "wreck" or "crack", i.e. (especially)to
sunder (by separation of the parts; 2608 being its intensive
[with the preposition in composition], and 2352 a shattering to
minute fragments; but not a reduction to the constituent
particles, like 3089) or disrupt, lacerate; by implication, to
convulse (wih spasms); figuratively, to give vent to joyful
emotions: -- break (forth), burst, rend, {tear}.[ql

  the 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of {the} (taken with) palsy.[ql

  throw 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, {throw} down.[ql

  to 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come {to}
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  to 3080 # lusis {loo'-sis}; from 3089; a loosening, i.e.
(specifically) divorce: -- {to} be loosed.[ql

  un-)loose 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen"
(literally or figuratively): -- break (up), destroy, dissolve,
({un-)loose}, melt, put off. Compare 4486.[ql

  up 3089 # luo {loo'-o}; a primary verb; to "loosen" (literally
or figuratively): -- break ({up}), destroy, dissolve, (un-)loose,
 melt, put off. Compare 4486.[ql

  with 3886 # paraluo {par-al-oo'-o}; from 3844 and 3089; to
loosen beside, i.e. relax (perfect passive participle, paralyzed
or enfeebled): -- feeble, sick of the (taken {with}) palsy.[ql
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